
 

 
 
 
Genesee Christian School 
1223 S. Belsay Road 
Burton, MI  48509 
 
Dear Business Owner, 
 
Genesee Christian School’s 15th Annual Benefit Auction is coming up on March 16, 2024 at the Genesys 
Banquet and Conference Center.  Over the past 14 years, our auction has raised over $1.2 million to 
help with increased security, bathroom renovations, parking lot repairs, chrome book labs, computer 
upgrades, a new elementary playground, etc., as well as supplementing the general fund to meet 
operating expenses.            
 
This year, our goal is to raise $150,000 for a variety of projects to enhance our elementary and 
secondary buildings. For our annual auction, we rely heavily on the support of our community through 
donated items to help us keep our costs low. It is wonderful to be a part of a community who focuses 
on supporting their neighbors.  
 
Would you consider donating items or gift cards to be used in our live or silent auction? In return, you 
will receive recognition in our auction catalog that will be distributed to our 300+ guests, as well as on 
our promotional Facebook page.  100% of the income from winning bids go to our school.  
 
Genesee Christian School is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization and all donations are tax deductible.  
Please feel free to contact our Development Department with any questions at (810) 743-3108 or at 
auction@geneseechristianschool.com. 
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Auction Committee Member 
auction@geneseechristianschool.com 
Tax Exempt #38-2039520 
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